
North West Regional Hospital Mental Health Precinct 

Mr GARLAND question to MINISTER for HEALTH, MENTAL HEALTH and WELLBEING 

My question comes from a constituent in my electorate and relates to the mental health 
precinct promised by your government in April 2021 as a $60 million redevelopment of 
the North West Regional Hospital, which includes $40 million for the first stage of a new 
mental health precinct adjacent to the North West Regional Hospital. Is the mental 
health precinct going ahead? If so, where are the community and mental health units 
going? Will this be completed by 2025, as promised by your government? 


